
PRESS RELEASE 

Sheboygan Water Utility 
72 Park Avenue 
Sheboygan, WI 53081 

 

June 22nd, 2023 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
Sheboygan Water Utility – Distribution/Engineering Department 
Dave McMillan: 920-459-3839 
After Hours Emergency: 920-459-3811 

 
Street Closure- South 12th Street 

 
South 12th Street from Washington Avenue to Greenfield Avenue will be closed for street repairs. This street is 
expected to be closed from June 26th through July 3rd, 2023. Please see map below for detour route. Access to 
residents, the city bus, and EMS will be maintained from Greenfield Avenue. 
 

 
 

 

 
Any traffic updates can be found at our website: http://www.sheboyganwater.org 

http://www.sheboyganwater.org/

